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PUBLIC MEETING NOTICE

The Duxbury Conservation Commission will hold a Hybrid Public Meeting in the Mural
Meeting Room on the lower level of Town Hall and via Zoom remote videoconference, under
the Town of Duxbury Wetlands Bylaw, Chapter 9 and Massachusetts Wetlands Protection
Act, MGL, Ch. 131, Section 40, on Tuesday evening, February 13, 2024 at 7:04pm at the
request of South Shore Survey Consultants Inc. to determine the applicability of the
Massachusetts Wetlands Protection Act and the Town of Duxbury Wetlands Bylaw relative to
a project described in a Request for Determination of Applicability filed with the Conservation
Commission on January 19, 2024. Said project seeks to install a 12-foot wide driveway
located at 0 Pilgrim Byway; Lot #109-037-015 of the Duxbury Assessor’'s maps. To virtually
attend the meeting, the Zoom Meeting ID is 958 405 5419 and the password is 547344. To
call into the meeting the number is 929-436-2866. The Request for Determination and plans
for this project are available for review at the Duxbury Conservation Department webpage at:
town.duxbury.ma.us/conservation. Email conservation@town.duxbury.ma.us with questions.

Robb D'Ambruoso
Chair

Please print in the Wednesday, February 7, 2024 issue of the Duxbury Clipper

878 Tremont Street, Duxbury, MA 02332; Telephone: 781-934-1100 x 5471; www.town.duxbury.ma.us/conservation

The mission of the Town of Duxbury is to deliver excellent services to the community in the most fiscally
responsible and innovative manner while endeavoring to broaden our sense of community and preserve the unique
character of our town.
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